
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday March 28th 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
Good afternoon everyone, 

 
And just like that March is almost finished! The students have continued to work hard in school 

this week, striving to fulfil their potential. It’s been fantastic seeing so many children enjoying the 
sunshine, including trying to work out how many of them will counterbalance 2 adults from one 

side of the see-saw! Big smiles all round. 
 

The 6th form held an open evening this week for our Year 11 students. I will upload a summary of 
the event in another post (Dojo won’t allow me to add photos and PDF files in the same post!) 

 
We’ve had a number of trips heading out this week. Lawrence played at Gravity, Kerr visited 

Baylham Farm and one of our students travelled to Southwold! 
 

This week there was a new special lunch option – Bacon, brie and cranberry paninis! Oh my 
word they were delicious. 

 
Looking ahead to next week: 

Please complete the form here to let us know if you are taking your child home after the Easter 
celebration or whether they will need their regular taxi. We have shared the information provided 

so far, but if you haven’t completed the form yet, please also share this with the taxi driver so 
they know! https://forms.office.com/e/cVYEZHur8x - thank you if you’ve already completed. 

 
Timings for the last day of term. 

10:30 – 11:30 - Formal Primary children are participating in a Church service (Primary parents, 
please feel free to join us – for details please contact your child’s teacher) 

10:45 – 11:30 – Parents of Formal Year 11 students and older can join me to talk about the 
Summer series of exams 

11:30 – All parents welcome on site to join festivities we have lots of activities on offer and a light 
lunch from our refectory. We also have ice-creams and hot drinks in the café 

14:00 – Event finishes. 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/cVYEZHur8x
https://www.acornpark.org.uk/


 
 

 

 

Student Stars 
 

Care: 
Eddie J - has been a great friend this week, he has been very supportive to his peers in class. 
Toby B - has been a great friend this week and has been doing some great sharing with his 

peers. 
 

Strive: 
Conner G - for transitioning well from the taxi to the classroom this week with different staff to 

the usual plan, Conner has adapted well to the last-minute change and shown brilliant 
resilience. 

Nancy K - for her fantastic attitude towards her work experience. She has shown great 
responsibility in ensuring the Café is well-stocked and handling shopping duties. Her 

commitment to her work experience is truly commendable. 
Isaac Har – for showing resilience in his reading both inside and outside of the classroom this 

week. 
 

Grow: 
Cameron A – for his exemplary behaviour on his school trip, he showed good manners and was 

sensible for the whole trip. 
Tobi L - for his outstanding support during Parents' Evening, demonstrating dedication and 

personal growth by staying late to ensure the evening ran smoothly this is an example of his 
exceptional commitment and growth. 

Katie S & Reuben S - for the significant development during Art and creating an original game 
character. 

 
Thrive: 

Ziggy S - for overcoming various obstacles during our off-site trip yesterday. His transition from 
school to the farm was remarkable, demonstrating his excitement about seeing all the different 

animals. Ziggy’s ability to adapt to a change in routine was truly inspiring, and everyone in 
Kerr’s class is incredibly proud of his achievements! 

 
Have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing lots of you next week, 

 
Adam 


